
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'wpearson@ymail.com' <wpearson@ymail.com>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 6/30/2017 11:20:35 AM

Subject:

Bill,
Thank you for sending me the letter and for your encouragement. Your grand-daughter can contact our office and we 
can help her find any possible with any possible scholarships. Our phone number is 803-734-2079
 
As for Bill Jr. addressing the senate, the only time the legislature accepts public testimony is in sub-committee 
hearings. I would suggest that he come to Columbia and testify on diabetes when there’s a hearing on diabetes. Also, 
the Finance sub-committee that works with healthcare funding would be another opportunity.
 
I hope you and Barbara have a safe 4th.
 
Thanks for your friendship!
 
Kevin
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